
EVERGREEN SALON 
NEWS

Please note that Mary will be at the salon
on Wednesday 5th of April this week and 

she will NOT be available on Thursday for 
bookings.

Also a friendly reminder that Charmaine 
Anderssen will be joining the hairdressing 

team and her first days will be on the
5th & 6th of April.

Make your bookings at reception with
Tshwanelo on Ext 1200.
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